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Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 4th November 2020. 
 
In your request you asked for the following information 
 

•  Could you please provide a list of the most popular operating systems used in the 
department? 

 
We do not hold the information in the scope of this request. 
 
By way of additional information HMCPSI is a small department of 30 staff and as such we 
have a shared IT service with another government department. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this email and send to the below email address: 
 
info@HMCPSI.gov.uk 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
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